
 

 

Year 2 Newsletter – 21st July 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We have come to the end on another academic year and we would like to take this 

opportunity to congratulate all the Year 2 children on their hard work, their demonstrations 

of responsibility and their kindness and friendship.  All of the year 2 team have enjoyed 

working with them and we will miss them.  We know they are ready for the excitement and 

the challenges of being Juniors and we wish them all the best. 

Mrs Mirza would particularly like to add a thank you to the parents of St Anne for the 

support they have shown her since she took over the class. 

We would all like to thank parents for the very kind and generous gifts and cards that we 

have received.  We are very lucky to work in a school with such supportive families. 

On a final note, we would like to encourage all of the children to sign up to the Summer 

Reading Challenge hosted by Croydon libraries.  The children will also have access to their 

Bug Club accounts over the summer holiday so that they can keep up with their reading.  

Our G-Suite site will also remain live until the end of August.  We will do a photo drop so 

please take a look if you get the chance.   

We wish everyone a very happy, relaxing and safe summer holiday, 

 

The Year 2 Team 

 


